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From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov
To: JDLTestimony
Cc: mendezj@hawaii.edu
Subject: *Submitted testimony for SB2386 on Feb 24, 2014 10:15AM*
Date: Thursday, February 20, 2014 7:30:34 PM

SB2386
Submitted on: 2/20/2014
Testimony for JDL on Feb 24, 2014 10:15AM in Conference Room 016

Submitted By Organization Testifier
 Position

Present at
 Hearing

Javier Mendez-Alvarez Individual Support No

Comments: 

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing,
 improperly identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or
 distributed to the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing.

Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email
 webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov
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From: Vern Hinsvark
To: JDLTestimony
Subject: SB2386
Date: Friday, February 21, 2014 11:52:58 AM

I support SB2368.
We must make an attempt to remove the profit from crime.

Kailua Neighborhood Board
Vern Hinsvark
42 Palione Place
Kailua, HI 96734
808 295-4603
verno@hawaii.rr.com

mailto:verno@hawaii.rr.com
mailto:JDLTestimony@capitol.hawaii.gov
mailto:verno@hawaii.rr.com


From: Clskwock@aol.com
To: JDLTestimony
Subject: SUPPORT SB2386
Date: Friday, February 21, 2014 11:59:46 AM

 
I support SB 2386

 

Chu Lan Shubert-Kwock (R)
808 391-4350
clskwock@gmail.com
1255 Nuuanu Ave #2710
Honolulu, Hawaii, 96817

ABC Mortgage (NMLS#382751)
Chu Lan Properties, (R, GRI)
Realtor Since 1980
Mortgage Broker since 1994

President, CBCA
Chinatown Business & Community Association

President, 2014-2015
US China People's Friendship Association
Oahu Chapter

Member, 2013-2014
Downtown/Chinatown Neigborhood Board 13

Chair, State of Hawaii
Small Business Regulatory Review Board 
(SBRRB) DBEDT 

mailto:Clskwock@aol.com
mailto:JDLTestimony@capitol.hawaii.gov


For Real Estate mortgage, purchase/sale or management please give
 Chu Lan a call.



From: Lisa Marten
To: JDLTestimony
Subject: Support for SB2386
Date: Friday, February 21, 2014 12:22:56 PM

Aloha Committee members.  I want to express my support for SB2386 which will change the incentives for people
 to market and resell stolen property.  This much needed piece of legislation will bring us up to date with technology
 used be criminals these days.

Lisa Marten
Kailua resident

mailto:lisamarten@hawaii.rr.com
mailto:JDLTestimony@capitol.hawaii.gov


From: Mary King
To: JDLTestimony
Subject: HB2386
Date: Saturday, February 22, 2014 2:01:17 PM

I strongly support SB 2386.  We, along with many others, have had burglars enter our home and
 steal valuable items that could be sold on the internet.  This new way of fencing stolen items must
 be stopped.  Mahalo, Mary King , Kailua
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